
Lisa Foust 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good Morning Lisa, 

Karen Carr 
Tuesday, January 06, 2015 10:59 AM 
Lisa Foust 
FW: Request to Cancel Payphone CCN and Fee Reimbursement 

Please see below the confirmation of Payphone Professionals' request to cancel their CCN. 

Thanks, 
Karen 

From: DAVID MAXEY [mailto:dlm7@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 5:04 PM 
To: Karen Carr 
Subject: Re: Request to Cancel Payphone CCN and Fee Reimbursement 

03-()C0)-3;;.. 
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I thought the last payment covered the period of 7/14 to 6/15. Yes, cancel 
the CNN if that is my license to operate pay phones in TN. 

David Maxey 

On Monday, January 5, 2015 4:05 PM, Karen Carr <Karen.Carr@tn.gov> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Maxey: 

A review of Payphone Professionals' fee payment history indicates that the last payment was 
received on 06/25/14, in the amount of $100.00 for the 13-14 annual renewal period. Since 
Payphone Professionals has not paid the fees for the current 14-15 renewal period, a refund is not 
owed. 

Also, please confirm that you wish to cancel Payphone Professionals' CCN. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can be of further assistance. 

Thank you, 
Karen Carr, Compliance Officer 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
Andrew Jackson Building 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
(615) 770-6871 
karen.carr@tn.gov 
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